
2nd Sunday of Advent    

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 

4600127 or you can check out our facebook page @stjudetheapostletempleogue 

Recently Deceased 

Jack Crennan  

Noel Gargan  

Noel Sutton  

Anniversaries 

Kay & Noel Dunphy  

Jimmy & Dolly Armstrong  

Jo & Ann Roberts  

Baby Ann Roberts  

Michelle Orr  

Pauline Keogh  

Christopher Mc Cormack  

Donald Weston  

Andy Molly  

Michael & Maurenn O’Neill  

Baby Abigail Rose Hollinsworth  

Breda Walsh  

Bridie Maguire  

John & Bridget Carroll  

Pat Shaughnessy  

Thomas Carroll  

Fr Brian Connolly  

Months Mind  

Michael Mc Carthy  

Margaret Murray  

 

Christmas Mass Bouquets now availa-

ble in Parish Office priced at €6 also 

selection of books and gifts All our 

Masses on Christmas Eve and Christ-

mas day will be offered for intentions 

on Christmas Mass Bouquets 

 
 

The Cosy Corner Cafe 

located in our Parish Centre 

are now taking orders for 

homemade cakes and 

puddings mince pies etc. for 

Christmas call in to Cafe to order 

or check out their facebook page 

for details Cafe open Monday to 

Friday 8.30am to 3pm Serving 

Breakfast, lunch & snacks with 

lots of homemade goodies each day 

 
Taize Masses for Advent we will 

have a Taize Mass here for Advent 

at 7.30pm on Sunday e Sunday 8th 

Bishop Eamonn Walsh  

Sunday 15th Fr Paddy Dundon 

Please use Rossmore entrance. No 

Taize mass on 22nd as we will have 

Carol Service that evening  

Do you have Tuesdays mornings free? 
Would you like to help in a practical 
way to support people in food poverty 
in the community? Crosscare are look-
ing for one male volunteer to join our 
team to help pack food parcels in our 
Jobstown Community foodbankCom-

mitment: Weekly or fortnightly to be 
agreed with volunteer  
Tuesdays Pre Packing:10am-1 
Location: Jobstown (On the grounds 

of The parish of St. Thomas Church Dub-
lin 24)Contact Orla 01 8360011 EXT 151 
or email volunteer@crosscare.iePlease 
take into consideration that this role 
can be a little physically demanding i.e. 
packing & moving parcels.” 

 

The Society of St Vincent De Paul 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 

COLLECTION next weekend 7th 

& 8th DECEMBER The 2nd 

Collection at all Masses WILL BE 

THE ANNUAL COLLECTION 

FOR THE ST VINCENT DE 

PAUL AS YOU ARE ALL AWARE 

THE NEEDS OF THE SOCIETY 

ARE EVEN GREATER THAN 

EVER THIS YEAR SO WE 

URGE YOU TO BE AS 

GENEROUS AS YOU CAN 

TOY SUNDAY WILL ALSO 

TAKE PLACE THIS 

WEEKEND 7th & 8th 

DECEMBER  

There are many poor children who 

need help, so we are asking the 

boys & girls in our parish to bring 

a gift for these children. There is 

no need to wrap gifts but if you do 

please indicate if they are for a boy 

or girl and the age There are many 

teenagers who are likely to receive 

nothing this Christmas. They 

generally have to make sacrifices 

to ensure their younger brothers or 

sisters receive gifts from Santa. So 

this year we are making a special 

appeal to our young people and to 

the adults to make a special effort 

this year to help those who are in 

need and to bring along a gift 

suitable for them .Many thanks for 

your generosity over the past 

years. Vouchers for older teenagers 

are especially welcome  

 
 
 

Baptism Booking Arrangments from 
1st October 2019 
  Baptisms take place here on the 1st 

& 3rd Sunday of each month if you 
wish to book in your child for 
baptism please attend any of our 
masses either during the week 
Monday Wednesday Thursday of 
Friday at 9.30am with child to be 
baptised or Sunday at 10.00 or 
11.30am and meet Fr Brendan after 
which you can drop into parish office 
and arrange baptism date. 

Baptisms take place on  

December 1st & 15th at 12.30pm & 

Saturday 28th December at 4pm One 

months notice is required for baptism and 

one of the parents must come to book in 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 

WHO HELPED TO MAKE 

OUR CHRISTMAS MARKET 

A HUGE SUCCESS. TO ALL 

WHO HELPED IN ANY WAY 

TO PUT UP AND TAKE DOWN 

LIGHTS & TENTS & TREE 

TO OUR MUSIC GROUPS 

FOR THEIR CONTRIBUTION 

TO THE EVENING. 

THANKS TO ALL OUR 

STALLHOLDERS  AND TO 

ALL WHO SO GENOURSLY 

DONATED SO MANY GREAT 

PRIZES FOR BOTH SPIN THE 

WHEEL AND RAFFLE WE 

HOPE IT WILL BECOME 

AN ANNUAL EVENT.  
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